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In honor of the work of John W. Stewart for his role in the planning of major recycled water projects in 
Napa County.  His supervision in the conception and development of recycled water systems in the 
Coombsville and Carneros areas marked a first for Napa County.  His knowledge of legal and engineering 
requirements coupled with his understanding of landowner concerns proved crucial to the ultimate 
success of these groundbreaking recycled water distribution systems.  John will be remembered for his 
energy, passion, leadership, and management and the enduring appreciation of his colleagues and 
friends. 

Engineer-Manager of Napa Sanitation District  1989-1998 
Principle Engineer of the County of Napa 1998-2002 
Board Member of Los Carneros Water District 2005-2018 

Dedicated on Month Day, 2019  
by Groundwater Under Local Protection (GULP), 

Los Carneros Water District, and 
Napa Sanitation District 


